
 

 

Cairnryan - Belfast  
 

Stena Line wishes to advise customers that Stena Superfast VIII which operates on the Cairnryan - 

Belfast route is required to attend dry dock for a short period from 1st March until 3rd March 2020.  
 

During this period the Stena Superfast X will operate as the cover vessel delivering the normal route 

schedule. There will however be a maximum height limit of 4.65m for traffic on Stena Superfast X 

sailings. 
 

The timetable in operation from Saturday 29th February – Tuesday 3rd March is below: 
 

 
 

We thank you for your understanding during this short period. Our commercial and reservations teams are 

available to assist you further, if required, so please do not hesitate to call at any time. 

Belfast - Cairnryan

Sat Sun Mon Tue

Dep Arr 29-Feb 01-Mar 02-Mar 03-Mar

03:30 05:52  

07:30 09:52    

11:30 13:52    

15:30 17:52    

19:30 21:52    

23:30* 01:52    

    Restricted Height 4.65m

Cairnryan - Belfast

Sat Sun Mon Tue

Dep Arr 29-Feb 01-Mar 02-Mar 03-Mar

03:45  06:00   

07:30 09:45   

11:30 13:45    

15:30 17:45    

19:30 21:45    

23:30* 01:45    

 Sun departs 05:45     Restricted Height 4.65m

*  Sat & Sun departs 2300


